
 

 

    

 

 

 

 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

  

 
    

 

 

 

Youth  STUFF 
 

     Check out our website for the              
latest events, pictures, leader bios, 
prayer requests and more! 
www.wlayouth.org 

 

 

 
CLUB CORE (Grades 6-8) 

Sundays, 9:15 a.m.   SHIFT - Church for Junior Highs! Come on out 

to the Core for worship, messages and small group time! This week 
we will be continuing our study of the Gospel of John. 
 

Tuesdays, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m.  Club Core - Come on out to the Core for 

games, sports, snacks, activities, teaching and more! Make sure to 
bring your friends! 

 
SENIOR CORE (Grades 9-12) 

Wednesday Night - D Groups 6:00 - 7:00 p.m. Afterwards, Joel will 

be continuing our series called Tough Topics. Hope you can be there! 
 

 
YOUNG ADULTS (18-25ish) We will be meeting tonight in the 

Core - hope to see you there! 

A  NOTE toOur Guests: 
Welcome! And thanks for being with us! 
We’re happy you are here today and hope that being with us will be a 
help to you in learning to know and love and live for our great God. 
Please take a moment to fill out a “Connection Card” located in the seat 
pocket in front of you, and bring it to the Welcome Kiosk in the South 
Foyer. We have answers to your questions, a packet of WLA 
information and a gift for you! 

You can use the card to provide us with any information you think will help 
us serve you. You can email us at info@wlachurch.org or check out our 
website at www.wlachurch.org or phone us at (519) 471-8716.  

 
 

Mike Wilkins, Pastor  (mike@wlachurch.org)    
Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor  (lyall@wlachurch.org) 
Jude St. John, Apprentice Pastor  (jude@wlachurch.org) 
Dave De Smit, Student Ministries  (dave@wlachurch.org) 
Graham Buchanan, Community Connections  

                                   (grahamb@wlachurch.org )                                  
Angela McCallum, Community Connections (angela@wlachurch.org)                               
Mario Ngabwe, Worship Arts  (mario@wlachurch.org)  
Judith Gaunt, Children’s Ministries   (judith@wlachurch.org)                      

Kim Seabrook, Office Manager  (kim@wlachurch.org) 

Sunday, February 15, 2015 

Today at W.L.A. 

 
  

9:15 & 11:00 a.m.                        Worship Service(s) [COMMUNION] 
SERMON: The Words of Jesus Christ, According to John.   John 10:11-18 

Our study of "The WORDS OF JESUS CHRIST, According to John" 
continues with the words by which Jesus contrasts himself to the religious 
leaders of Israel: "I am the Good Shepherd". 
 
9:15 a.m.                JK - Grade 5                                             Growzone 1 
9:15 a.m.                Grades 6 - 8                                                        SHIFT 
 

10:30 a.m.      Coffee and tea and time to talk. In the gym.     Intermission 
 

11:00 a.m.              JK - Grade 3                                             Growzone 2 
11:00 a.m.              Grades 3 - 6                             Junior Bible Quizzing 
11:00 a.m.              Grades 7 - 12                           Senior Bible Quizzing 

 

This Week  at W.L.A. 

Tuesday, 6:15 – 7:30 a.m.                                               Women’s Prayer 

Join us as we encourage one another through prayer and discussion 
related to the Sunday ministry. If you have any questions, please don't 
hesitate to contact Deb Wilkins at (519) 471-4133.  
 

Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                                                        Playgroup 

The nursery will be open for parents with young children to spend time 
together in a fun space, enjoying the company of other kids and parents.  
For further details, please contact Anne Buchanan at (226) 919-6453 or 
buchanan24@gmail.com. 
 

Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                         Seniors' Community Drop-In 

Join us for coffee, snacks, euchre, shuffleboard, table games and more! 
 

 Wednesday, 9:15 – 11:30 a.m.                                                            TLC  
The Ladies Connection… is starting a new study March 4, "The Faith 

Dare" by Debbie Alsdorf. Childcare available. For more information, 
contact Cheryl at cherylhargraves@live.ca.  
 

Thursday, 6:00 – 7:30 a.m.                      Men’s Prayer & Accountability 

All men are welcome to join us!  For info, email Mike 
(mike@wlachurch.org) or Jude (jude@wlachurch.org). 
 

Thursday, 1:30 - 3:00 p.m.                         Forevergreen: The Gathering                    

Come and join us as we sing hymns, hear from missionaries, and 
fellowship together. Today's Topic: What Does it Mean That Christ is Our 
Sanctifier? 
 

Friday, 10:00 - 11:30 a.m.                                                                   ESL                                  

Weekly reading and discussion groups for women looking to practise 
English. For more information, please contact Rebecca and Laura at 
englishWLA@gmail.com or call (519) 702-8536. 
 

Saturday, 8:30 - 12:00 p.m.                                                      "Advance" 

"Strong by Design: Uncover Your Unique God-Given Strengths". All 
women age 18 and older are invited to join us in the Core for this  
half-day workshop, led by consultant Cathie Ostapchuk. Cost is $30. 
Further details and updates can be found on the Advance Facebook page 
or at the kiosk in the South Foyer.  
 

 On Beyond  THIS WEEK 

Sunday, February 22, 9:15 & 11:00 a.m.                      Baptism Sunday 
 

Sunday, February 22, 10:30 - 11:00 a.m.                                Bake Sale 

The Turbos will be hosting a bake sale in the gym, between services. All 
proceeds will go towards supporting the Compassion children our church 
sponsors. Please plan to support this worthy cause! 
 

Sunday, February 22, 7:00 p.m.                                          Liquid Q & A 

A monthly meeting with worship music, refreshments and Questions and 
Answers with Pastor Mike and Jude, especially but not exclusively about 
the sermons of the month. Forward your questions by email to 
LiquidQandA@wlachurch.org - or ask them live at the open microphone. 
 

Saturday, February 28, 1:00 p.m.                                      Baby Shower 

Friends of Kelly Boers are invited to join us for a baby shower, in the 
Fireside Room. To R.S.V.P. and/or to contribute to a group gift, please 
contact Kate Thompson at kthompson@robertsonhall.com. 
 

Sunday, March 1, 6:30 p.m.                                           Annual Meeting 
 

Do plan to join us to hear details of what great things the Lord has done 
for us in 2014 and what we are trusting Him for in 2015. 
 

March 16 - 20                                                                   Camp Elements 

March Break Camp is now full! If you would like to be placed on a waiting 
list, contact Angela at angela@wlachurch.org. 

Other Important  NOTES 

Youth For Christ... has exciting news and needs your help! They have 
been chosen as one of the top 10 finalists in the Goodlife Win4Kids, 
Canada-wide grant. They can win anywhere from $5,000 - $25,000 
depending on the number of votes they get. Only 1 vote per person 
allowed. Please visit www.goodlifekids.com/win4kids, then VOTE and 
SHARE. Voting runs until March 6, but don't delay, vote today! 
 

THE REPORT OF THE NOMINATING COMMITTEE... is now posted by 
the office in the Front Foyer, and on the bulletin board in the South Foyer 
in preparation for our Annual Meeting.  An introduction of the two new 
nominated Board Members can be found at the information Kiosk. 
 

Easter Choir... is beginning Wednesday, February 18 at 7:15 - 8:30 p.m. 

Sign up in the South Foyer or contact Mario at mario@wlachurch.org.     
 

Taste of Home... Are you a student studying in London and missing the 
comforts of home? Are you looking to get to know some families who are 
part of WLA? For the opportunity to join a family in the church for a home 
cooked meal, sign up at the kiosk or email dave@wlachurch.org. 
 

A Note About Sunday Morning Coffee... We are now serving a 
Peruvian Fair Trade blend. Please consider donating as you enjoy your 
morning coffee, as Net Proceeds will be going towards Mission Peru! 
 

2014 Tax Receipts... are available to be picked up from the Church 

Family Mailboxes located in the South Foyer. 

  Growzone  NOTES 

Our thanks in advance to next Sunday's Nursery workers… 
 

9:15  a.m. Mary Anne MacCrone, Kate Standish, Ange Matches,  

Lynda Ryall-Henke, Bertha Blockeel, Bethany McLandress, 
Emily Stranks, Kristine Jongepier, Graham Reid. 
 

11:00 a.m.  Genevieve Argall, Kendra Birtch. 
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